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Eddie Townsend 
 

3:14 PM 
(45 

minutes 
ago) 

 
 
 
 

to Scott, dpmcgee53@gmail.com, me, Eddie 

 
 

Good afternoon Scott, 
 
We had 9 vessels safety checks in July and also had a blitz on Saturday July 

13th at the Dunedin Mariner / Flotilla Office. 51 Main Street, Dunedin, FL 
34698. 
  
Have a great weekend. Eddie. 
 

  
 

 
Eddie Townsend   
FSO-VE 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security  
U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Flotilla 11-10, District 7 
813-482-7003 
eddietownsendcgaux@outlook.com 
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